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Yours sincerely

Dr. Jin Xu, 

Associate Professor and Assistant Dean,

College of International Development and Global Agriculture, 

China Agricultural University

Dear Dr. Xu,

I am pleased to extend my invitation to you to visit AGRA HQ in Nairobi Kenya between Jan 

9th – 14th, 2025. 

The purpose of the visit is to deepen the partnership between CAU and AGRA, and exchange 

ideas on the work plan of Collaborative Research and Technology Extension work in Africa.

All expenses of your travel, including international airfare, accommodation, meals, local 

transportation, medical insurance and visas will be covered by China Agricultural University.

Please kindly let me know if you need further assistance.
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Cheng Cheng, PhD  

 

 
Lead of Asian Partnerships 

AGRA Headquarter  

West End Tower, Kenya 

Email: CCheng@agra.org 
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